
MISSISSIPPI FIRE CHIEF’S ASSOCIATION

POLICY STATEMENT

SELF DISPATCH

It is the policy of the Mississippi Fire Chief’s Association to discourage self
dispatching of any resources to emergencies outside the agencies primary
response area

It is encourages that all fire departments develop guidelines and agreements with
surrounding jurisdictions to specifically address mutual aid responses.

This policy in no way is intended to interfere with any existing agreements that
speak to self or automatic dispatching of resources.
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